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Childrenôs Ministry is taking a break over the Christmas holidays and will 

start back on 10th February 2019. 

¶ Listen to the notices to find out 

whatõs happening in church for the  

children. 

¶  Cr¯che will be open but there 

will be no one there to supervise  

children. 

Two Parentsõ Rooms are available  

(at the back left of the auditorium) for parents with babies. One is a play room 

with volume button to the right of the curtains, the other a feeding room with 

screen and sound to follow the service                                                                    

 Teens years 9-13   
Wednesday 7-9pm 

Intermediate years 7-9    
Meet in the Youth room 
upstairs on Sundays  

ICONZ ADVENTURE  
Boys 8-11 years 

Monday 5.45-7.15pm 
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Prayer 
Do you want prayer for yourself or for family or friends? 

ā Prayer Time: At 9:30am before the service, we have a time of prayer. This is for  

anyone who would like to join us (including children too!), so please come and 

join us in His presence. 

ā Prayer on Sunday: At the end of each service there will be someone available at the 

Cross up the front to pray with you.  

ā Prayer Cards: Please fill out your requests and put in the Offering Bag, Donation Box 

at the back, or the Kete on the Info Desk. Church staff will pray for these during 

the week. 

ā Prayer Chain: We also have a very effective email prayer chain. If you have a prayer 

need (or wish to join the prayer chain) then please email  

 prayerchain@obc.org.nz or phone the office on 576 2523. 

 

Nau mai Haere mai ki te whare o te Ariki i Otumoetai  
Welcome to the house of the lord at Otumoetai 

FIRST TIME at OBC?  
Thanks for visiting us! 

If you would like to find out more information about our church  

and the programmes we are running, please collect a brochure  

from the information desk in the foyer. 

 
 
 

Kids Party Today!! 
 

All Childrenõs Ministry kids are  
welcome to join us in the hall for a 

celebration morning tea. 
 

We will also honour our year sixõs 
who are moving up to  
Zero Gravity next year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Childrenõs Ministry will take  
a break over the summer and will resume  

10 February next year. 


